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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
 

Draft NextGen Transit Plan Now Available 
 
 
April 17, 2023, Marysville, CA – The Draft NextGen Transit Plan is here and ready for public review and 
comment. The Plan components including the Executive Summary, Final Draft Report, Route Profiles, and 
Recommendation Maps are all now available on the project website at www.yubasutternextgen.com where 
visitors can also leave comments about the plan. The Draft Final Plan will be presented to the Yuba-Sutter 
Transit Board of Directors for adoption consideration at their May 18th meeting at which time public input will 
be invited. That meeting will be held at 4:00 p.m. in the Yuba County Board of Supervisors Chambers at the 
Yuba County Government Center located at 915 Eighth Street in Marysville.  
 
For more information regarding the NextGen Transit Plan, please contact Adam Hansen, Yuba-Sutter Transit 
Planning Program Manager, at (530) 634-6880 or at adam@yubasuttertransit.com. 
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